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AHOA POLICY RE: SATELLITE DISHES  
(Passed July 26, 2005, amended June 23, 2009) 

 
 
An Architectural Control Request must be filed when a homeowner (either townhouse or single 
family) wishes to place a satellite dish on the homeowner’s property.  The request must be 
specific about the exact location where the satellite dish will be installed, the dimensions, and 
color of the dish.  A sketch showing proposed placement is encouraged.   
 
The dish must be placed on the roof in the least offensive and most aesthetic location.  It 
should be obscured from view by the chimney if the unit has a chimney.  On units perpendicular 
to Allenview Drive, the dish shall be placed on the side of the roof away from the front door 
and so as to be the least visible from Allenview Drive. All other decisions will be made by the AC 
Committee in consultation with the homeowner.   

 
No homeowner may have more than one satellite dish.  Existing dishes must be removed 
simultaneously with the installation of another approved dish.   
 


